
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,       10-01-2024    
 
RE: After-school Clubs 
After-school clubs for Term 2 will run for a total of 8 weeks. We will be running the 
following clubs from Monday 15th January to the week of Monday 11th March.  

 

 

St. Mary’s P.S and Cill 
Chluana Parish Nursery 

 
Learning through faith, laughter and love. 

123 Granemore Road 
Tassagh 

Co Armagh 
BT20 2NJ 

 
Principal: Mrs S Reilly  
Sreilly101@c2kni.net 

 

Telephone:  02837538018 
Facsimile :  028 37538018 

Day  Activity Class Time Cost Facilitator Booking & Payment 

Monday 
 

Camogie P4-7 
Girls 

3-4pm £24 Granemore 
Camogie 

School Office & 
School App 

Lego  
Coding 

P4-7 3-4pm £24 Mr Murray School Office & 
School App 

Tuesday 
 

Basketball P2-3  2-3pm £32 Healthy Kidz Heathy Kidz Website 

P4-7  3-4pm £32 Healthy Kidz Heathy Kidz Website 

Wednesday 
 

Gymnastics P2-3  2-3pm £32 Healthy Kidz Heathy Kidz Website 

P4-7  3-4pm £32 Healthy Kidz Heathy Kidz Website 

Traditional 
Group 

P5-7 3-4pm Free Mr Magee Obtain permission 
letter from Mr Magee 

Thursday 
 

Multi-sport P2-3  2-3pm £28 Ryan 
McKeown 

School Office & 
School App 

P4-7  3-4pm £28 Ryan 
McKeown 

School Office & 
School App 

Friday  
 

Soccer P2-3  2-3pm £32 Burns Skills 
School 

School Office & 
School App 

P4-7  3-4pm £32 Burns Skills 
School 

School Office & 
School App 

Club Dates 

Monday 
Camogie & Lego 

15th  
Jan 

 

22nd   
Jan 

 

29th  
Jan 

 

5th  
Feb 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mid 
Term 
Break 

19th  
Feb 

 

26th  
Feb 

 

4th  
Mar 

 

11th  
Mar 

 

Tuesday 
 

Basketball 

16th 
Jan 

23rd 
Jan 

30th 
Jan 

6th 
Jan 

20th 
Feb 

27th 
Jan 

5th 
Mar 

12th 
Mar 

Wednesday 

Gymnastics & Trad 
Group 

17th  
Jan 

24th  
Jan 

31st  
Jan 

7th  
Feb 

21st  
Feb 

28th 
Feb 

6th 
Mar 

13th 
Mar 

Thursday 
 

Multi-sport 

18th  
Jan 

25th 
Jan 

1st  
Feb 

8th  
Feb 

22nd  
Feb 

29th  
Feb 

7th 
Mar 

14th 
Mar 

Friday 
 

Soccer 

19th 
Jan 

26th 
Jan 

2nd 
Feb 

9th 
Feb 

23rd 
Feb 

1st 
Mar 

8th 
Mar 

15th 
Mar 



Places for our after-school clubs are limited. Therefore, places will be offered on a 

first-come-first-served basis.  

To pre-book a place for camogie, Lego coding, multi-sport or soccer, please 

phone the school office. Payments can then be made via the school’s app from 

Wednesday 10th January. 

 
Yours Sincerely 
Mr. M. Murray  


